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Road Safety Education 
Dear Head Teacher
As you will be aware Bradford Council Departments are experiencing budget cuts, the Road Safety Team is no exception.  The Road Safety Team budget is being cut by 50% in the next financial year; therefore it is unlikely that we will be able to continue to deliver the service as we are at the moment. 
We would appreciate it if you can find the time to answer the questions below, as honestly as you can, so that we can decide on the best way to move forward and still meet the needs of our schools.

1) Have you booked any sessions with the Road Safety Team in this academic year? Please tick 
a) Classroom/Hall based sessions.				□
b) Year 3 pedestrian training.					□ 
c)  Playground based cycling or Bikeability.		 	□
d) No, we tried to book but you were already full.		□
e) No. 								□	

2) What is your preference?
a) Sessions for all year groups on a first come, first served basis.   				□
b) Sessions for selected year groups to have the potential of visiting more schools each academic year. 										□






3) Please rank the following sessions 1-7, with 1 being the most important to you. If we do need to reduce the sessions, we will use this to help decide which ones to stop offering. 
	Year Group
	Rank 

	Reception  (Hall/Classroom)
	

	Year 1 & 2 (Hall)
	

	Year 4 & 5 (Hall)
	

	Year 6  (Classroom)
	

	Year 3 Practical Pedestrian Training
	

	Bikeability – Yr 5 or Yr6 
	

	Bikeability Balance – Nursery or Reception 
	




4)  Would you be able contribute towards the cost of the sessions?
	Sessions 
	Cost 
	No
	Yes 100%
	Yes 50%
	Yes, other please state.

	Year 3 – Practical Pedestrian Training
	£75 per class
	
	
	
	

	Hall/Classroom Sessions

	£100 per visit
	
	
	
	

	Bikeability
-this is a partial contribution for the transportation, maintenance, repair and loan of bikes/helmets.
	£ 200 per school
	
	
	
	





5) If the Road Safety Team was no longer able to visit schools what would happen?
a) Road safety education would be delivered by class teachers.			□
b) We would pay for outside agencies to deliver road safety education.		□
c) Road safety education would not be delivered. 					□






Please use the space below for any other comments or ideas that you have. 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________


Name _____________________________		Position ____________________
School_________________________________________________________________

Please note that we are not intending to introduce charges at the moment and no existing bookings will be subject to charge at the present time.
Thank you for taking the time to complete this questionnaire. 
Please return to the Road Safety Team, Shipley Town Hall, Kirkgate, Shipley, BD18 3EJ via the internal post or email to roadsafety@bradford.gov.uk 
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